
 

Dear 8th Grade Parents/Guardians 

 

This year, we are offering parents the opportunity  

to buy and create their own Yearbook Dedications. 

This will replace the baby dedication page from years past. 

Now, parents will have the chance to create their own unique 

message to their child. Parents can still use a baby picture,  

a current photo, or even both. 

With a variety of templates from which to choose,  

no two dedications will be the same! 

 

The cost will be $20.00 for a ⅛ page ad. 

 

Please follow the link below to get started on your dedication. 

http://jostensadservice.com/?REF=A01005442 

 

http://jostensadservice.com/?REF=A01005442

